From: Robert Sowdon

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB 2015
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 11:08:09 AM

Members of the Committee,

So sick and tired of this Legislature trying to circumvent the will of Oregonians!

What part of Illegal do you not understand, the people that are in the United States, which
include Oregon are not here legally, there are laws that allow immigration, those that do not

follow the law need not be rewarded with the right to drive.

The people of Oregon spoke, we do not want these illegal aliens driving on our streets, they
need to be returned to where they came from or follow the laws!

Bob Sowdon
Cottage Grove
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